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                                This Week at Lincolnshire 

 

Monday, July 10 

8:30 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study  
@ Spyro’s on Jefferson  

 

 

Mack News 
 

Listening sessions are scheduled for Tuesday, 
July 11 and Wednesday July 12.  The Camp Mack 
Staff wants to know what you think about 
Camp Mack.  What do you think makes it so 
special?  What could be improved? What do you 
see as the most important work that can be 
done in the future? 
A meeting is scheduled at Camp Mack on July 
11 at 7:00 p.m.  The staff really wants you to 
share your thoughts and ideas so they can 
continue to grow and develop their ministry.  If 
you plan on attending, please email 
Mike@CampMack.org or call 574-658-4831.  
They really want your ideas! 

 Camp Mack Festival is in the planning stages.  Auction chair, Deb 
Roe, would like each church to provide something for the auction. It can be 
a theme basket, a quilt or comforter, an antique or ???  Lincolnshire will have 
their renowned “Lincolnshire Stew” again this year for the Food and Crafts.  
Jan Ward has already scheduled us with Sue Freel, the Chair.  
 Your prayers are also requested for the staff and for the energy 
needed for that demanding ministry.  Prayer also for the campers that they 
may experience God’s love.  And pray for all of camp’s hosted rental camps 
and guests.   
  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

SYRIA:  The Ongoing Crisis 

Sunday’s Forum focuses on Syria.  Syria is located in southwestern Asia 
and is one of the countries that make up the Middle East.  Today’s 
discussion, led by Sam Jarjour with the Indiana Center for Middle East 
Peace, will include 1) the history and demographics of the country, 2) the 
history of the conflict and the resulting refugee problem and 3) conclude 
with how you can help. Plan to stay and participate in this informative 
discussion. 
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     July 29   
8:00 – 11:00 
 

Thanks to the mowing team that keeps the church 
lawn so well manicured. With the repeated rains this summer, it has 
required a little more mowing time than usual.  That extra mowing is 
certainly appreciated. 
And the repeated rains have brought about a growth explosion in the 
shrubbery!  So the Property Management Team…Marv Loutsenhizer, 
Howard Pletcher, Jack Steckly and Stan Gorom are declaring July 29 as 
“National Lincolnshire Yard Work Day”!  They are asking for help in 
trimming shrubs, weeding, removing dead shrubs, cleaning the window 
wells and perhaps edging the sidewalk to the front door.  If you have some 
spare time on July 29, please join this hard-working crew!  Call anyone on 
the team and let them know you will be there.  Please bring your own tools 
such as rakes, trimmers, etc.  A mid-morning break treat will be served!  

_________________________________________ 
 

LifeWay Christian Stores 

Many of us were very disappointed when the Family Christian Bookstore 
closed in Jefferson Pointe.  So we were quite happy when we received a 
flyer in the mail announcing the opening of the Fort Wayne LifeWay 
Christian Store in the Coldwater Crossing Shopping Center. I think it is in 
the northwest corner and was the site of another Christian book store that 
had also closed.  Their store hours are Monday thru Saturday, 9 a.m. to 9 
p.m.  They are closed Sunday. Just thought I would pass this information 
along in case you didn’t get the flyer in your mailboxes. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

   

This Sunday July 9 from 3:00 to 5:00 
  

 REGISTRATION DAY 

 for Vacation Bible Study 

 beginning July 23 thru July 27. 

COOK OUT!  COOK OUT!  COOK OUT! 
with 

Grill Master Lori Linn 

doing hotdogs and s’mores. 

Also baked beans, pasta salad! 

Live Music by Pastor Cervantes! 

and lots of games including chalk art. 
 
 

Everyone is invited!  Come and support all who 

have worked so hard to make this a “go.” 

 

Let’s have a GREAT TURNOUT to get VBS off to 

a fantastic start! 
 


